

## BRICKLAYERS & ALLIED CRAFTWORKERS LOCAL #15 MO/KS

Steve Mullen, President, Secretary-Treasurer

May 4, 2011

Attn: Bill Thomas C&M Restoration 3115 E. 12<sup>th</sup> St. Kansas City, MO 64127

Dear Bill,

On behalf of the members and staff of BAC Local 15 MO/KS, please let me congratulate you on being selected as a top 10 finalist for the Greater Kansas City Chamber of Commerce Small Business of the Year. Your leadership in our industry has long been known to many of us, and I am happy to see you receive the recognition you have earned by your years of diligent work.

Best Regards,

Steve Mullen

President/Secretary-Treasurer